Criminal Justice Inspection

Northern Ireland
a better justice system for all

|2 December 2023
Reference: 081223/051 and 081223/052

Dea"_

Re: Freedom of Information (Fol} Request

Thank you for your e mail of 8 December 2023 requesting Criminal Justice
Inspection Northern Ireland (CJl) for information under the Freedom of Information

Act 2000 as follows:

e breakdown of all present Northern Ireland Judges and Kings Councils who
are in 'notifiable organisations’; and

e abreakdown of all present Northern Ireland Judges who have graduated
from or are connected to Common Purpose .org

In response to your request and under FOI Act Section |(1)(a), | can advise that the
information requested is not held by CJI.

You may wish to contact:
¢ The Lady Chief Justice’s Office for the judicial information at Lady Chief Justice’s
Office, Royal Courts of Justice, Chichester Street, Belfast, BT| 3JF or email:
LC|Office@judiciaryni.uk or telephone: 028 9072 4616 or 028 9072 4615; and
¢ The Bar Council for information on Kings Counsel at Bar Council NI, 91 Chichester
Street, Belfast, BT| 3]Q or telephone. 028 9024 1523

| hope this information satisfies your request. Should this not satisfy your request for
information, please contact in the first instance CJI's Freedom of Information Team.

Your sincerely,

James Corrigan
Chief Executive, Criminal Justice Inspection Northern Ireland

Block 1, Knockview Buildings, Stormont Estate, Belfast BT4 35J). 1:028 90765764 e:info@cjini.org w: www.cjini.org




